
Addendum #2  
2025-010 Wayfinding Signs  

 
Due to concerns from prospective bidders the City has determined to it will eliminate the bid 

bond requirement; however due to the likelihood of financial risk to the City if the 

completion date is missed, the City will insert a liquidated damages provision in the contract 

for selected bidders.  In addition, for those only bidding parts the City will need those 

delivered by June 5, 2025 in order to make the grant deadline. 


